
 

 

 

  

 Happy New Year and welcome back! Hope you all had a great 

holiday break. A big thank you to everyone with your generous donations 

for the Christmas Hampers that were graciously accepted.  We are also 

grateful for all the wonderful cards and gifts that were given to the staff.  

 Most of all, thank you for attending our Christmas concert. It was a 

wonderful time to meet and mingle with all the families. The children did 

really well in their performance. It was such a delight that jolly ol’ Santa 

joined our holiday celebration. We also appreciate the families who 

brought in snacks and drinks to share.   

 

  

 

Learning Themes 

January 9-13 Letters A & B 

January 16-20 Letters C & D 

January 23-27 Letters E & F 
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  GIFT CARD RAFFLE. In January we are going to be 

starting our next fundraising event:  We are planning 
to organize a gift card raffle.  How it works: 

 

 

January 9-27th we will be collecting gift card donations.  Any gift card donation of 
$20.00 or more will also receive an official tax receipt for your donation.  Gift Cards 
can be for any amount, and to anywhere of your choosing. 

January 30th Gift Cards are assorted into 3 packages, and we apply for our raffle 
license (which may take 3-4 weeks to receive) 

February 27th Raffle Tickets are ordered (That takes about 1 week) 

March 6-22nd We all sell tickets, everyone will receive a booklet of 25 tickets 
$2.00per ticket, Booklet total $50.00 to sell.  If you required additional booklets, we 
will be happy to provide you with more.  There will be prizes for the top 3 sellers. 

March 22nd During our Board Meeting we will draw for the lucky winners, and 
announce winners on our Facebook, and Instagram page.  Miss Darcy will also send 
an e-mail to all the families that evening to share the news too! 

Thank-you to everyone for your on-going support and trust in our centre 
 

MORE PHOTOS. Check out our Instagram to view our 

photos from our Christmas parties. We have daily 

posts on our private INSTAGRAM ACCOUNT just for 

our current families.  

 

 

To follow, please add tyndallparkplayschoolparent. Provide us your account name 

so we know who we are adding. Send it through an e-mail or write it on a paper and 

pass it on to a staff member at pick-up or drop-off. 



  



  



 

 

 

  



 

STAY CONNECTED 

Website: https://tyndallparkplayschool.com/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Tyndall-Park-Playschool-Co-Op-101430647930621/ 

Email: tyndallparkplayschool@hotmail.com  

Phone Number: (204)633-9027 

-January 9th CENTRE REOPENS 

-February 13th and 14th Valentines Day Parties 

-February 20th CENTRE CLOSED-Louis Riel Day 

-March 16th and 17th St Patrick’s Day Fun  

Remember to wear green 

-March 27th to 31st CENTRE CLOSED- Spring 

Break 

-April 7th CENTRE CLOSED- Good Friday 

-May 22nd CENTRE CLOSED- Victoria Day 

-June 15th GRADUATION CEREMONIES  

https://tyndallparkplayschool.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Tyndall-Park-Playschool-Co-Op-101430647930621/

